
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
If	 you	 or	 someone	 you	 know	 bought	 a	
similar	 backpack	 with	 two	 wheels	 from	
Neighbor	2	Neighbor	 last	Thursday	August	
9th,	 2018.	 	 Please	 call	 to	 269	 362	 5768	
because	 there	 are	 important	 documents	
inside	the	bag	that	need	to	retrieve.		
Thank	you	very	much,	


